
 
FIELD OFFICE MIMAROPA 
Bids and Awards Committee 
 
 
 

 

NOTICE OF POSTPONEMENT OF OPENING OF BIDS 
 

 

SUPPLY AND DELIVERY OF VARIOUS FOOD ITEMS AND COMMODITIES FOR 
THE IMPLEMENTATION OF THE 11TH CYCLE SUPPLEMENTARY FEEDING 

PROGRAM IN PALAWAN 

PROJECT ID: DSWD4B-2021-009 
 
 
 
The DSWD MIMAROPA Region Bids and Awards Committee hereby announced the 
postponement of Opening of Bids for the abovementioned project which was 
scheduled on May 26, 2021, Wednesday at 2:00 P.M. The said activity will be 
postponed due to lack of quorum from the BAC due to equally urgent and important 
matters that need to attend to. 
 
The new schedule of bid opening will be on May 27, 2021, Thursday 2:00 P.M at 
DSWD Field Office MIMAROPA, Malate, Manila. 
 
 
For your information. 
 
 
Very truly yours, 
 
 
 
 
 
 
SHEILA S. TAPIA 
BAC Chairperson 


